
 
FLORIDA GAS TRANSMISSION (FGT) COMPANY ADVISES YOU OF REPAIR WORK IN 

YOUR AREA 
 

At approximately 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, November 10, 2016, 
the Florida Gas High Pressure pipeline will be opened at a controlled designated area 

and will be manned by FGT representatives. The work will occur near the area of 
Velvet Scoter Avenue and Downy Woodpecker Road in Brooksville. The release of 

the natural gas will sound much like a blast. The noise and odor will diminish quickly, 
but will last approximately 2 hours. 

 

DO NOT BE ALARMED. THERE IS NO DANGER. 
 

The repair should be completed by late evening. Local law enforcement officials have 
been notified of this work. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

For questions, contact: 
Florida Gas Transmission Company 

245 North Maylen Avenue Lecanto, Florida 34461 
407-838-7600 

Emergency 713-989-2222 
 

This message was forwarded by the Hernando County Sheriff’s Office.  


	Slide Number 1

